
 
 

 
 
 

June 8, 2020 
 

Azalea Gardens Middle School Instructional Focus  
The instructional focus of Azalea Gardens Middle School is for all students to show measurable growth in 

reading, writing, and learning for excellence through the implementation of a school wide focus on reading and 

writing across the content areas as measured by SOL scores, a common writing rubric, and STAR reading.  

 

 
Message from the Principal: 

 

Good evening AGMS Parents, Students, and Families, this is your principal, Dr. Kirk, calling 
with some information for the week of June 8, 2020. 
 
Drive-Thru Farewell. The 2019-2020 school year has been one for the ages – with more 
unknown and new ways of doing things right around the corner. Even though we couldn’t 
send our students off to summer break with the usual festivities and class parties, we would at 
least like to say Bon Voyage. Teachers will be in front of the school on Wednesday, June 10th 
between 2pm and 4pm to wave students onto summer. Parents, you can enter the driveway 
from Azalea Garden Road and cruise past our teachers who will be located in the bus loop, 
weather permitting. Please cruise past slowly and carefully, do not plan to stop or get out of 
your vehicle, and let’s all hail the summer. Also, please do not plan on dropping off any items 
during this time.  
 
Locker Clean Out. Sign-ups to clean out lockers and return items can now be found on the 
AGMS website. Choose a time next week to turn in your textbooks, Chromebooks, library 
books, musical instruments, etc. as well as retrieve any needed items from lockers on the 
electronic sign up form. Go to npsk12.com and select Azalea Gardens from the Schools drop 
down menu.  
 
Face Coverings. Face coverings are required to enter the building and are to cover the nose 
and mouth at all times while in the building. Parents, please help us out with this mandatory 
requirement. 
 

Learning Packet Submission. Learning packets were officially due Friday, June 5. If you 
still have packets to drop off please do so by Wednesday, June 10th for credit. The office will 
be open between 10am and 2pm.  
 
Summer School. Summer school will be held virtually this year with classes being conducted 
on Zoom. There will be no paper packets. You can now register online from the AGMS 
Website – see Quick Links for the online registration form. Be sure to review your child’s 
grades on ParentVue. Summer school registration is due Tuesday, June 9 – use the online 
form to reserve your spot if needed.  
 
Yearbooks. Due to COVID-19 related delays in production, yearbooks are expected to be 
delivered on or near July 1st. We will contact those students and parents who have purchased 
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one to come to the school to pick it up once they are delivered. Again, early July for 
Yearbooks.  
 
 
This information and more can be found on the AGMS website. You can also follow us on 
Instagram and Twitter #AGMSRockets. Stay connected, stay informed, and please stay safe, 
healthy, and remember as always … 
 
Go………………………………………..Rockets!  
 


